CALL FOR PAPERS

The L.M. Montgomery Institute is accepting proposals for papers to be
presented at an international conference in June, 1996. The conference is
entitled L.M. Montgomery and Canadian Culture. At the 1994 inter-
national symposium, Adrienne Clarkson remarked that Montgomery’s
works provide touchstones for Canadian culture. Montgomery’s journals
and letters as well as her fiction and poetry reflect and comment on the
literature, events, ideas, and discoveries from the 1890s to the 1930s. We
encourage scholars and readers, from a variety of disciplines and perspec-
tives, to share their thoughts on the writing, influence, or times of one of
Canada’s most famous interpreters of Canadian culture. Please send a
covering letter and one-page proposal by June 1, 1995 to the L.M.
Montgomery Institute, ATT: Anna MacDonald, Coordinator, Research
Section, UPEI, Charlottetown, PEL, C1A 4P3. FAX: (902) 566-0420;
Tel: (902) 628-4346; E-mail: LMMINST@UPEL.CA.




